
From: <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, Mar 17, 2022 at 12:58 PM 
Subject: <b>Domestic Violence Webinar Series</b> 
To: 
 

 

WV Birth to Three is pleased to announce an upcoming webinar series focused on 

supporting families who are experiencing domestic violence. 

This series will be comprised of four webinars, scheduled May through August of 2022, 

and will provide you with information critical to understanding domestic violence and 

responding when a family shares these concerns with you. 

The WV Coalition for Domestic Violence will be presenting the content for each of the 

sessions. Attendance in the first two webinars is a prerequisite to attending sessions 

three and/or four, to assist with the ease of registration, when you register for session 

one you will be automatically registered for the 4-session series.   

 

For more information and to register, please copy and paste this URL into your 

internet browser: 

 

http://www.wvdhhr.org/birth23/training/DV_Series_FLYER_2022.pdf 

 

Questions on the Domestic Violence sessions may be forwarded to Sheila Zickefoose 

at szickefoose@rvcds.org or 304-972-9348. 

 

The WV Birth to Three Professional Development Team 
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